
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Members of PedLowNoc, 
 

Best wishes for the new year! We hope to see you all at our Spring meeting on 24th of April 25 

at UZ Leuven. Please find the program below. Accreditation has been applied. The Spring 

meeting is free for our members, therefore we kindly remind you to renew your membership 

for PEDLOWNOC in 2025.  
 

Kind regards, 

The Pedlownoc board.  

 


